Three Negro Classics Up From Slavery The
Souls Of
If you ally habit such a referred three negro classics up from slavery the
souls of ebook that will present you worth, acquire the very best seller from
us currently from several preferred authors. If you want to hilarious books,
lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are with launched,
from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections three negro classics up
from slavery the souls of that we will entirely offer. It is not regarding the
costs. Its nearly what you compulsion currently. This three negro classics up
from slavery the souls of, as one of the most enthusiastic sellers here will
certainly be along with the best options to review.

Three Negro Classics Booker T. Washington 1965
Three Negro Classics Booker T.. Washington 1965
Slavery by Another Name Douglas A. Blackmon 2012-10-04 A Pulitzer Prize-winning
history of the mistreatment of black Americans. In this 'precise and eloquent
work' - as described in its Pulitzer Prize citation - Douglas A. Blackmon
brings to light one of the most shameful chapters in American history - an 'Age
of Neoslavery' that thrived in the aftermath of the Civil War through the dawn
of World War II. Using a vast record of original documents and personal
narratives, Blackmon unearths the lost stories of slaves and their descendants
who journeyed into freedom after the Emancipation Proclamation and then back
into the shadow of involuntary servitude thereafter. By turns moving, sobering
and shocking, this unprecedented account reveals these stories, the companies
that profited the most from neoslavery, and the insidious legacy of racism that
reverberates today.
The Mis-education of the Negro Carter Godwin Woodson 1933 Woodson's classic
work of criticism explores how the education received by blacks has failed to
give them an appreciation of themselves as a race and their contributions to
history. Woodson puts forward a program that calls for the educated to learn
about their past and serve the black community. (Education/Teaching)
Three Negro Classics: Up from Slavery. The Souls of Black Folk. The
Autobiography of an Ex-colored Man Booker T. Washington 1965
Three Negro Classics: Up from Slavery. The Souls of Black Folk. The
Autobiography of an Ex-colored Man 1965
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The Story of the Negro Booker T. Washington 1909
Up From Slavery Booker T. Washington 1907 Deals partly with the establishment
of the Tuskegee Normal and Industrial Institute.
The Souls of Black Folk by William Edward Burghardt Du Bois Illustrated Edition
William Edward Burghardt Du Bois 2021-05-04 The Souls of Black Folk is a
classic work of American literature by W. E. B. Du Bois. It is a seminal work
in the history of sociology, and a cornerstone of African-American literary
history. To develop this groundbreaking work, Du Bois drew from his own
experiences as an African-American in the American society. Outside of its
notable relevance in African-American history, The Souls of Black Folk also
holds an important place in social science as one of the early works in the
field of sociology.
Black Boy [Seventy-fifth Anniversary Edition] Richard Wright 2020-02-18 A
special 75th anniversary edition of Richard Wright's powerful and unforgettable
memoir, with a new foreword by John Edgar Wideman and an afterword by Malcolm
Wright, the author’s grandson. When it exploded onto the literary scene in
1945, Black Boy was both praised and condemned. Orville Prescott of the New
York Times wrote that “if enough such books are written, if enough millions of
people read them maybe, someday, in the fullness of time, there will be a
greater understanding and a more true democracy.” Yet from 1975 to 1978, Black
Boy was banned in schools throughout the United States for “obscenity” and
“instigating hatred between the races.” Wright’s once controversial, now
celebrated autobiography measures the raw brutality of the Jim Crow South
against the sheer desperate will it took to survive as a Black boy. Enduring
poverty, hunger, fear, abuse, and hatred while growing up in the woods of
Mississippi, Wright lied, stole, and raged at those around him—whites
indifferent, pitying, or cruel and Blacks resentful of anyone trying to rise
above their circumstances. Desperate for a different way of life, he headed
north, eventually arriving in Chicago, where he forged a new path and began his
career as a writer. At the end of Black Boy, Wright sits poised with pencil in
hand, determined to “hurl words into this darkness and wait for an echo.”
Seventy-five years later, his words continue to reverberate. “To read Black Boy
is to stare into the heart of darkness,” John Edgar Wideman writes in his
foreword. “Not the dark heart Conrad searched for in Congo jungles but the
beating heart I bear.” One of the great American memoirs, Wright’s account is a
poignant record of struggle and endurance—a seminal literary work that
illuminates our own time.
The Souls of Black Folk W. E. B. Du Bois 2021-08-29 The Souls of Black Folk W.
E. B. Du Bois - One of the Most Important Books on Civil Rights, Race, and
Freedom Ever Written. It is a seminal work in the history of sociology and a
cornerstone of African-American literature and a monumental collection of
essays that examines race and racism in America during the early 1900s and
prior. To develop this work, Du Bois drew from his own experiences as an
African American in American society. Outside of its notable relevance in
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African-American history, The Souls of Black Folk also holds an important place
in social science as one of the early works in the field of sociology. The
Souls of Black Folk is perfect for anyone interested in African-America
literature and history
Three Negro Classics Booker T. Washington 1973
The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man James Weldon Johnson 2021-01-26 A gifted
musician’s decision to navigate society as a white man causes an internal
debate about anti-blackness and the explicit nature of intent versus impact.
James Weldon Johnson presents a distinct conflict driven by a person’s desires
and overwhelming fear. The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man follows the story
of an unnamed narrator and his unique experience as a fair-skinned Black
person. As a child, he is initially unaware of his race, but his mother soon
clarifies their family’s ancestry. The young man’s ability to pass for white
allows him to negate the harsh and discriminatory treatment most Black people
face. This leads to a series of events that significantly shape the way he
views his place in society. James Weldon Johnson delivers a captivating tale of
identity politics in the U.S. and abroad. The main character is living a life
of omission that provides public gain at a personal cost. This story maintains
its relevance as a critical examination of race in society. With an eyecatching new cover, and professionally typeset manuscript, this edition of The
Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man is both modern and readable.
Three Negro Classics James Weldon Johnson 1999-02-01 UP FROM SLAVERY The
autobiography of Booker T Washington is a startling portrait ofone of the great
Americans of the late nineteenth and early twentieth century. The illegitimate
son of 'a white man and a Negro slave, Washington, a man who struggled for his
education, would go on to struggle for the dignity of all his people in a
hostile and alien society. THE SOULS OF BLACK FOLK W.E.B. DuBois's classic is a
major sociological document and one of the momentous books in the mosaic of
American literature. No other work has had greater influence on black thinking,
and nowhere is the African-American's unique heritage and his kinship with all
men so passionately described. THE AUTOBIOGRAPHY OF AN EX-COLORED MAN
Originally published anonymously, James Weldon Johnson's penetrating work is a
remarkable human account of the life of black Americans in the early twentieth
century and a profound interpretation of his feelings towards the white man and
towards members of his own race. No other book touches with such understanding
and objectivity on the phenomenon once called "passing" in a white society.
These three narratives, gathered together in Three Negro Classics chronicle the
remarkable evolution of African-American consciousness on both a personal and
social level. Profound, intelligent, and insightful, they are as relevant today
as they have ever been. The Autobiography of Booker T. Washington is a
startling portrait of one of the great Americans of the late nineteenth and
early twentieth century. The illegitimate son of a white man and a Negro slave,
Washington, a man who struggled for his education, would go on to struggle for
the dignity of all his people in a hostile and alien society.W.E.B. DuBois's
classic is a major sociological document and one of the momentous books in the
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mosaic of American literature. No other work has had greater influence on black
thinking, and nowhere is the African-American's unique heritage and his kinship
with all men so passionately described.Originally published anonymously, James
Weldon Johnson's penetrating work is a remarkable human accout of the life of
black Americans in the early twentieth century and a profound interpretation of
his feelings towards the w3hite man and towards members of his own race. No
other book touches with such understanding and objectivity on the phenomenon
once called "passing" in a white society.These three narratives, gathered
together in Three Negro Classics, chronicle the remarkable evolution of
African-American consciousness on both a personal and social level. Profound,
intelligent, and insightful, they are as relevant today as they have ever been.
The Souls of Black Folk, Up From Slavery Booker T Washington 2019-08-21 W.E.B.
Du Bois and Booker T. Washington both were instrumental in attempting to
improve the social, political, and economic situation of African Americans
around the turn of the century. Although they differed in how and when social,
political, and economic improvement would occur, they both had a similar
mission, Black Dignity. While African Americans were given a second class
status in the United States, both Booker T. Washington and W.E.B. Du Bois
wanted to see the conditions for Black people improved greatly. In this text,
we can read and appreciate both of these great men's views on social
improvements for the race.
Up From Slavery & The Souls of Black Folk W E B Du Bois 2020-09-03 Masterful Genius Work - 2 Books in One! From Booker T. Washington - "I have learned that
success is to be measured not so much by the position that one has reached in
life as by the obstacles which he has overcome while trying to succeed." From
W.E.B. DuBois - "Herein lies the tragedy of the age: not that men are poor, all men know something of poverty; not that men are wicked, - who is good? not
that men are ignorant, - what is Truth? Nay, but that men know so little of
men." Up From Slavery was written by Booker T. Washington and Published in
1901. The Souls of Black Folk was written by W.E.B. DuBois and Published in
1903. Buy Your Copy Today!
Homegoing Yaa Gyasi 2016-06-07 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK • Ghana,
eighteenth century: two half sisters are born into different villages, each
unaware of the other. One will marry an Englishman and lead a life of comfort
in the palatial rooms of the Cape Coast Castle. The other will be captured in a
raid on her village, imprisoned in the very same castle, and sold into slavery.
One of Oprah’s Best Books of the Year and a PEN/Hemingway award winner,
Homegoing follows the parallel paths of these sisters and their descendants
through eight generations: from the Gold Coast to the plantations of
Mississippi, from the American Civil War to Jazz Age Harlem. Yaa Gyasi’s
extraordinary novel illuminates slavery’s troubled legacy both for those who
were taken and those who stayed—and shows how the memory of captivity has been
inscribed on the soul of our nation.
Three African-American Classics W. E. B. Du Bois 2012-03-07 Essential reading
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for students of African-American history includes autobiographies of former
slaves Washington and Douglass, plus Du Bois' landmark essays, which counsel an
aggressive approach to civil rights.
University 101 Hampton University 2017
A Lesson Before Dying Ernest J. Gaines 2004-01-20 NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE
AWARD WINNER • A deep and compassionate novel about a young man who returns to
1940s Cajun country to visit a black youth on death row for a crime he didn't
commit. Together they come to understand the heroism of resisting. A “majestic,
moving novel ... an instant classic, a book that will be read, discussed and
taught beyond the rest of our lives" (Chicago Tribune), from the critically
acclaimed author of A Gathering of Old Men and The Autobiography of Miss Jane
Pittman.
Working with the Hands Booker T. Washington 1904 In this sequel to the landmark
work Up from Slavery, Booker T. Washington discusses his time spent at the
school which would later become Tuskegee University. Washington was the founder
and moral compass of the school, so these reflections on his work offer
invaluable insight into his mind, the dreams realized and the real world
struggles.
Three Negro Classics James Weldon Johnson 1999-02-01 UP FROM SLAVERY The
autobiography of Booker T Washington is a startling portrait ofone of the great
Americans of the late nineteenth and early twentieth century. The illegitimate
son of 'a white man and a Negro slave, Washington, a man who struggled for his
education, would go on to struggle for the dignity of all his people in a
hostile and alien society. THE SOULS OF BLACK FOLK W.E.B. DuBois's classic is a
major sociological document and one of the momentous books in the mosaic of
American literature. No other work has had greater influence on black thinking,
and nowhere is the African-American's unique heritage and his kinship with all
men so passionately described. THE AUTOBIOGRAPHY OF AN EX-COLORED MAN
Originally published anonymously, James Weldon Johnson's penetrating work is a
remarkable human account of the life of black Americans in the early twentieth
century and a profound interpretation of his feelings towards the white man and
towards members of his own race. No other book touches with such understanding
and objectivity on the phenomenon once called "passing" in a white society.
These three narratives, gathered together in Three Negro Classics chronicle the
remarkable evolution of African-American consciousness on both a personal and
social level. Profound, intelligent, and insightful, they are as relevant today
as they have ever been. The Autobiography of Booker T. Washington is a
startling portrait of one of the great Americans of the late nineteenth and
early twentieth century. The illegitimate son of a white man and a Negro slave,
Washington, a man who struggled for his education, would go on to struggle for
the dignity of all his people in a hostile and alien society.W.E.B. DuBois's
classic is a major sociological document and one of the momentous books in the
mosaic of American literature. No other work has had greater influence on black
thinking, and nowhere is the African-American's unique heritage and his kinship
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with all men so passionately described.Originally published anonymously, James
Weldon Johnson's penetrating work is a remarkable human accout of the life of
black Americans in the early twentieth century and a profound interpretation of
his feelings towards the w3hite man and towards members of his own race. No
other book touches with such understanding and objectivity on the phenomenon
once called "passing" in a white society.These three narratives, gathered
together in Three Negro Classics, chronicle the remarkable evolution of
African-American consciousness on both a personal and social level. Profound,
intelligent, and insightful, they are as relevant today as they have ever been.
The Negro in the South, His Economic Progress in Relation to His Moral and
Religious Development Booker T. Washington 1907 This book contains a collection
of lectures from the 1907 William Bull series written by W.E.B. DuBois and
Booker T. Washington on the economic, moral and religious progress of Negroes
in the South.
Narrative of the Life of Frederick Douglass FREDERICK DOUGLASS 2021-01-01
Narrative of the Life of Frederick Douglass First published in 1845, Narrative
of the Life of Frederick Douglass is an eye-opening depiction of American
slavery. Part autobiography, part human-rights treatise, it describes the
everyday horrors inflicted on captive laborers, as well as the strength and
courage needed to survive. Narrative of the Life of Frederick Douglass Born
into slavery on a Maryland plantation in 1818, Frederick Douglass spent years
secretly teaching himself to read and write—a crime for which he risked life
and limb. After two failed escapes, Douglass finally, blessedly boarded a train
in 1838 that would eventually lead him to New York City and freedom. Narrative
of the Life of Frederick Douglass Few books have done more to change America’s
notion of African Americans than this seminal work. Beyond its historical and
social relevancy, it is admired today for its gripping stories, the intensity
of spirit, and heartfelt humanity. Narrative of the Life of Frederick Douglass
This ebook has been professionally proofread to ensure accuracy and readability
on all devices. Narrative of the Life of Frederick Douglass Born into a life of
bondage, Frederick Douglass secretly taught himself to read and write. It was a
crime punishable by death, but it resulted in one of the most eloquent
indictments of slavery ever recorded. His gripping narrative takes us into the
fields, cabins, and manors of pre–Civil War plantations in the South and
reveals the daily terrors he suffered. Narrative of the Life of Frederick
Douglass Written more than a century and a half ago by a Black man who went on
to become a famous orator, U.S. minister to Haiti, and leader of his people,
this timeless classic still speaks directly to our age. It is a record of
savagery and inhumanity that goes far to explain why America still suffers from
the great injustices of the past. Narrative of the Life of Frederick Douglass
Three Negro Classics: Up from Slavery John Hope 1965
Defending Slavery: Proslavery Thought in the Old South Paul Finkelman
2019-11-22 This new edition of Defending Slavery: Proslavery Thought in the Old
South introduces the vast number of ways in which educated Southern thinkers
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and theorists defended the institution of slavery. This book collects and
explores the elaborately detailed pro-slavery arguments rooted in religion,
law, politics, science, and economics. In his introduction, now updated to
include the relationship between early Christianity and slavery, Paul Finkelman
discusses how early world societies legitimized slavery, the distinction
between Northern and Southern ideas about slavery, and how the ideology of the
American Revolution prompted the need for a defense of slavery. The rich
collection of documents allows for a thorough examination of these ideas
through poems, images, speeches, correspondences, and essays. This edition
features two new documents that highlight women's voices and the role of women
in the movement to defend slavery plus a visual document that demonstrates how
the notion of black inferiority and separateness was defended through the
science of the time. Document headnotes and a chronology, plus updated
questions for consideration and selected bibliography help students engage with
the documents to understand the minds of those who defended slavery. Available
in print and e-book formats.
Incidents in the Life of a Slave Girl (EasyRead Super Large 20pt Edition)
Harriet A. Jacobs 2008-11-05 Books for All Kinds of Readers Read HowYouWant
offers the widest selection of on-demand, accessible format editions on the
market today. Our 7 different sizes of EasyRead are optimized by increasing the
font size and spacing between the words and the letters. We partner with
leading publishers around the globe. Our goal is to have accessible editions
simultaneously released with publishers' new books so that all readers can have
access to the books they want to read. To find more books in your format visit
www.readhowyouwant.com
White Women, Black Men Martha Hodes 2014-07-01 This book is the first to
explore the history of a powerful category of illicit sex in America’s past:
liaisons between Southern white women and black men. Martha Hodes tells a
series of stories about such liaisons in the years before the Civil War,
explores the complex ways in which white Southerners tolerated them in the
slave South, and shows how and why these responses changed with emancipation.
Hodes provides details of the wedding of a white servant-woman and a slave man
in 1681, an antebellum rape accusation that uncovered a relationship between an
unmarried white woman and a slave, and a divorce plea from a white farmer based
on an adulterous affair between his wife and a neighborhood slave. Drawing on
sources that include courtroom testimony, legislative petitions, pardon pleas,
and congressional testimony, she presents the voices of the authorities,
eyewitnesses, and the transgressors themselves—and these voices seem to say
that in the slave South, whites were not overwhelmingly concerned about such
liaisons, beyond the racial and legal status of the children that were
produced. Only with the advent of black freedom did the issue move beyond
neighborhood dramas and into the arena of politics, becoming a much more
serious taboo than it had ever been before. Hodes gives vivid examples of the
violence that followed the upheaval of war, when black men and white women were
targeted by the Ku Klux Klan and unprecedented white rage and terrorism against
such liaisons began to erupt. An era of terror and lynchings was inaugurated,
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and the legacy of these sexual politics lingered well into the twentieth
century.
Three Negro Classics. Up from Slavery Booker Taliaferro Washington 1971
Up from Slavery Booker T. Washington 2008-09-11 For half a century from its
publication in 1901 Up from Slavery was the best known book written by an
African American. The life of ex-slave Booker T. Washington embodied the
legendary rise of the American self-made man, and his autobiography gave
prominence for the first time to the voice of a group which had to pull itself
up from extreme adversity. This edition includes detailed notes and a
fascinating introduction which which puts Washington's achievement in its
historical context.
The Future of the American Negro Booker T. Washington 1902 Aims to put in more
definite & permanent form the ideas regarding the negro & his future which the
author expressed many times on the public platform & through the press &
magazines.
The Cambridge Companion to the African American Slave Narrative Audrey Fisch
2007-05-31 The slave narrative has become a crucial genre within African
American literary studies and an invaluable record of the experience and
history of slavery in the United States. This Companion examines the slave
narrative's relation to British and American abolitionism, Anglo-American
literary traditions such as autobiography and sentimental literature, and the
larger African American literary tradition. Special attention is paid to
leading exponents of the genre such as Olaudah Equiano, Frederick Douglass and
Harriet Jacobs, as well as many other, less well known examples. Further essays
explore the rediscovery of the slave narrative and its subsequent critical
reception, as well as the uses to which the genre is put by modern authors such
as Toni Morrison. With its chronology and guide to further reading, the
Companion provides both an easy entry point for students new to the subject and
comprehensive coverage and original insights for scholars in the field.
Booker T. Washington, W.E.B. Du Bois, and the Struggle for Racial Uplift
Jacqueline M. Moore 2003 Table of contents
Illiberal Education Dinesh D'Souza 1991 As it "illuminates the crisis of
liberal education and offers proposals for reform which deserve full debate"
(Morton Halperin, American Civil Liberties Union), "Illiberal Education"
"documents how the politics of race and gender in our universities are rapidly
eating away traditions of scholarship and reward for individual achievement"
(Robert H. Bork). (Education/Teaching)
Uncle Tom's Cabin Harriet Beecher Stowe 2009-01-01 It is the best known book
about American slavery, and was so incendiary upon its first publication in
1852 that it actually ignited the social flames that led to Civil War less than
a decade later. What began as a series of sketches for the Cincinnati
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abolitionist newspaper The National Era scandalized the North, was banned in
the South, and ultimately became the bestselling novel of the 19th century.
Today, controversy over this melodramatic tale of the dignified slave Tom, the
brutal plantation owner Simon Legree, and Stowe's other vividly drawn
characters continues, as modern scholars debate the work's newly appreciated
feminist undertones and others decry it as the source of enduring stereotypes
about African Americans. As one of the most influential books in U.S. history,
it deserves to be read by all students of literature and of the American story.
American abolitionist and author HARRIET BEECHER STOWE (1811-1896) was born in
Connecticut, daughter of a Congregationalist minister and sister to
abolitionist theologian Henry Ward Beecher. She wrote more than two dozen
books, both fiction and nonfiction.
Three Negro classics 2001
The Negro in Business Booker T. Washington 1907
Three Negro Classics Booker Taliaferro Washington 1965
The Story of My Life and Work Booker T. Washington 2007-11-01 He is one of the
great voices in African-American history: Booker T. Washington rose from a
boyhood in shackles in West Virginia-he was eight when the Thirteenth Amendment
to the Constitution freed all slaves in 1865-to the status of national hero. In
this autobiography of his career, Washington details his struggles as head of
the school in Alabama that eventually became Tuskegee University, the honors he
received from Harvard University, his many public speeches, and his other
professional endeavors. A replica of the 1901 edition, this volume is complete
with the original photos and illustrations, and remains an invaluable firsthand
document of 19th-century America. American author BOOKER T. WASHINGTON
(1856-1915) was born to a white father and black slave mother in Virginia. His
Atlanta Address of 1895 brought him great acclaim, and for the rest of his life
he remained a respected figure in the African American community. Among his
most influential writings is an article for Atlantic Monthly called "The
Awakening of the Negro" (1896).
Three African American Classics Frederick Douglass 2021-05-20 "Throughout his
long career, Frederick Douglass cut an imposing figure, renowned as an
impassioned abolitionist, a fiery writer and newspaper editor. He was a great
public speaker, who became a one-man crusade for black liberation." - Robert
McCrum, The Guardian. "It is difficult to think of anyone, at any time, who
examined the race problem in its many aspects more profoundly, extensively, and
subtly than W. E. B. Du Bois." - Stanford Encyclopedia of Philosophy. "I knew
that, in a large degree, we were trying an experiment--that of testing whether
or not it was possible for Negroes to build up and control the affairs of a
large educational institution. I knew that if we failed it would injure the
whole race." ―Booker T. Washington. Three African American Classics contains
three of the most significant works of African American literature by three
authors who led vastly different lives. In Narrative of the Life of Frederick
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Douglass Frederick Douglass (1818-1895), a runaway slave, describes the horrors
and humiliations of slavery, his escape, and his journey to becoming one of
America's great statesmen and orators. Booker T. Washington (1856-1915), born
into slavery, was freed at the age of nine at the end of the Civil War. Until
his first day at school he was known only by the name "Booker," but to be like
all the other children, he quickly added "Washington," beginning his nonconfrontational approach to self-advancement. Up from Slavery describes his
childhood as a slave, his dogged pursuit of education, his founding of the
Tuskegee Institute, now Tuskegee University, his work promoting educational and
business opportunities for former slaves, and as an advisor to several US
presidents. The Massachusetts-born, Harvard-educated W. E. B. Du Bois
(1868-1963) begins The Souls of Black Folk with the prescient phrase: "the
problem of the twentieth century is the problem of the colour line." Lyrically
and poetically written, The Souls of Black Folk is a seminal work in the
history of sociology and a cornerstone of African-American literature. It is a
profound examination of race in America, drawing on both Du Bois's academic
training and his personal experience as an African American in the United
States. The Souls of Black Folk has been called "the political Bible of the
Negro race." This edition is set in an easy to read 11-point font.
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